
Dear Sirs,  
 
Forty two years have passed since we launched an office at the Boeki Building in “Kyu-
kyoryuchi”, i.e., traditional business center in Kobe. During those years, there have been 
drastic changes in IP laws and systems in the world, and we have made relative changes in 
our organizational structure and business facilities. 
 
In order to cope with further changes of business environments, we have decided to move 
our head office to a more conveniently situated place right in front of JR Sannomiya Station 
in the central metropolitan area of Kobe.  
 
We would also like to announce that at the same time our English name will change to  
 

ARCO PATENT & TRADEMARK ATTORNEYS 
 
to better represent the nature of the services we provide. 
 

NEW ADDRESS (as from May 31, 2021): 
5th floor, Nihon seimei Sannomiya Ekimae Building, 
7-1-1 Onoe-dori, Chuo-ku, Kobe, 651-0088 Japan 
TEL: +81-78-855-5539 (new) 
FAX: +81-78-855-5503 (new) 
EMAIL: office@arco.chuo.kobe.jp (unchanged) 

 
Please update your record accordingly. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
We look forward to continuing to work closely with you. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
MASARU NAKAO 
Presiding Partner 
ARCO PATENT OFFICE 


